
 
 
Mrs. Valerie L. Smith Principal 
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NORTH MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
410 6TH AVE. N.E. 

PORTAGE LA PRAIRIE, MANITOBA 
R1N 0B4 

 
 

Dear Parents: 

This September all schools in the Portage la Prairie School Division will be asking 

parents for a $25.00 fee per child in order for teachers to purchase school supplies for 

your child. This fee is due the first day of school. 

Additionally we are asking for the following from you for your children:  

K-6: 

● One backpack 

● Indoor non- marking shoes for the classroom and gym class 

Grades 5/6 classes will also need a combination lock. 

 

Kindergarten and grade one students: 

● Extra set of clothing to leave at school in a plastic bag with your child’s name on 

it.  Also please have velcro shoes if possible for K and gr. 1 students. 

 

Students may drop off supplies at the Meet and Greet on 

Wednesday Sept. 7/22 from 2:30pm – 3:30pm. 

The first day of classes begin on Thursday Sept. 8/22. 


